
Next Steps
Acquisition of Additional Right-of-Way
 Additional Right-of-Way will be Required on Both North and South Sides of US-70 
 Right-of-way Acquisition Process Planned to Begin Late 2024 through 2025
 12 to 18 Months to Complete

Relocation of Conflicting Utilities
 Relocation will Follow Right-of-way Acquisition
 Process Planned to Begin in 2026
 12 to 18 Months to Complete

Construction
 Currently Programmed in FY 2029
 Could be Advanced if Funds Become Available
 Currently Estimated to Cost $39.8 Million
 Traffic will be Maintained Throughout Construction 
 Access will be Maintained to all Residences and Businesses During Construction
 Approximately 1 ½ Years of Construction Time 
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Public Comment Process and Contact Information

ICM:    Click the pen icon on the laptop in the next station

Email:  environment@odot.org 

Mail:    Oklahoma Department of Transportation
      Environmental Programs Division  
        ATTN: US-70 Carter County
        200 N.E. 21st Street
        Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204

Phone: (405) 325-3269

US-70 Next Steps and Comments

Contact Information: 

District Engineer Jay Earp, P.E.
ODOT Field District 7

jearp@odot.org

(580) 255-7586
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While comments are always welcome, they must be received or postmarked by 
Tuesday, November 7, 2023, to be included in the official meeting documentation.
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